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June 9, 2020 
 
Dear Housewares Charity Foundation Donor, 
 
The spread of the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) is having a devastating effect on our families, friends 
and colleagues.  As the country is focusing on ways to reopen, we are asking for your help in 
donating to the Housewares Charity Foundation’s fundraising drive to provide face coverings for 
restaurant workers.   
 
The Housewares Charity Foundation has answered the call time and time again during 
emergencies to provide critical funding to those in need, and it’s important that we support the 
restaurant industry that has been devasted by the national shutdown. 
 
As thousands of restaurants will be reopening soon, the additional costs of masks and personal 
protective equipment is of great concern.  Our goal is to provide 25,000 masks – please donate by 
visiting the HCF website below – your donation will go directly to funding this critical need. 
 
HousewaresCharity.org 
 
The Housewares Charity Foundation website will list donations and keep you informed of how 
your donation directly earmarked to this fund is making a difference in protecting restaurant 
workers and customers at restaurants across the country. 
 
These are difficult times for all, and we greatly appreciate your generosity. 
 
Sincerely, 
      
 
 
Ron Diamond     
2020 Gala Co-Chair, Housewares Charity Foundation  
CEO, Conair Corporation      
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